
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  September 30, 2016   

TO:  UAA Faculty Senate, UAF Faculty Senate, UAS Faculty Senate  

FROM: Tara Smith, Chair, Faculty Alliance 

RE:    Summer & August Report of Activities 

The Faculty Alliance consists of the president-elect (First Vice President at UAA), 
president, and past president of each Faculty Senate in the University of Alaska System.  
The chair of this bo



 
We have begun discussions of a request for comparable budget information for FY16/17 
from all three universities and Statewide in order to help all of us better understand how 
cuts and allocations have been distributed across our system.  Please feel free to send 
your ideas to any faculty alliance member.  We also received a report from a UAF faculty 
member last May that faculty benefit rates were prohibitively costly to departments.  This 
was causing them to choose adjunct faculty over fulltime faculty for overload or summer 
assignments.  We are looking into this, as well. 
 
We are also still 
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